
         INSKIP ST. PETER’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

               Learning, Loving and Living with Jesus 

Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him  

and always be thankful.  Colossians 2:7 

Compassion Friendship Respect Forgiveness Trust Thankfulness  

Week Beginning Monday 9th  

School Website 

Please take a look at our school blogs and see lots of the inspiring learning your children have 

been doing in class. Click on the title of the blog to open it in a new window. Please comment at 

the bottom of the blog posts your thoughts of encouragement for the children to read.  

Lower School 

Spring Term 2023 

Recycle, Reuse, Recycle 

Matching Pairs 

News 

Our Ofsted Report 

Kings Coronation           

Bank Holiday date has been 

added to our term calendar 

Upper School 

Tudor Vocabulary 

Kaspar Prince of Cats 

Exploring Tudor Portraits 

Happy New Year to all our families and friends! 

We hope that you had a lovely break and are ready for the start of a wonderful 

New Year. We welcome a new family to our school his week; Jacob, Joseph 

and Christopher. I’m sure that you will all welcome them into our family too. 
2023 

Primary School Applications Sept 2023 

If your child is in their last year of pre-school/nursery you can now apply for their primary school 

place at: www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools It’s quick and easy to do and you will receive email con-

firmation of your application. You must apply even if you already have siblings in the school. If 

you live in Lancashire you can include out  of area preferences on your online application. 

Closing date for primary applications for September 2023 is 23:59 15th January 2023. 

Library Van 

Maddison valued our Library Van visit so much at lunchtime on 
Friday that she brought the book she chose outside and started 
reading it immediately! 

Glenys, the librarian is revisiting Inskip on Friday 27th Janu-
ary, Friday 17th February and Friday 21st April.  

The February visit is during our half term, however our pupils can still 
visit as the van has other stops in Inskip as well as our school stop, 
just take the book they want to exchange, explain that they're a pupil 
at our school and Glenis will be able to locate their records in the sys-
tem. 

Inskip stops are Derby Crescent and Yips. 

https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-01-08-18-49-26-spring-term-2023
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-01-08-19-01-12-recycle-reuse-reduce
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-01-08-19-03-32-matching-pairs
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/news/2023-01-06-our-ofsted-report
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/termdates
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/termdates
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/termdates
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-01-06-15-59-25-exploring-new-vocabulary-linked-to-the-tudors
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-01-06-16-09-09-kaspar-prince-of-cats-by-the-wonderful-michael-morpurgo
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-01-06-16-32-28-exploring-tudor-portraits
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/?utm_source=Redirect&utm_medium=Shorturl&utm_campaign=Schools


Clubs 

Breakfast Club - Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday; doors open at 8am, breakfast and 

activities are provided.  Session fees: £3.50 per child and £2.50 for siblings when attending the 

same session. 

After School Clubs - all sessions run from 3.30-4.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a busy timetable of after school clubs running straight through from the end of class time till 

4.30pm each day. Please note that any children staying for Tuesday after school clubs will be in 

Tennis with Simon.   

As sessions must be booked in advance please let 

Mrs Dalton know which clubs you would like your 

child to attend. 

Music Tuition will restart on Tuesday 18th January. 

 

Day Club Leader Cost 

Monday Sport Fleetwood Town £4 

Tuesday Tennis coaching Simon Ardron £5 

Wednesday Forest School Claire Nash £6 

Thursday Sport Fleetwood Town £4 

Friday Football Fleetwood Town £4 

Hutton Roof 

We know that a lot of our children have developed an enjoyment 

of running recently, if you wish to develop this in your child further 

you may be interested in the Hutton Roof Crags Junior Fell Race 

taking place on 27th May 2023. 

The junior courses have been designed so that each age group 

has an exciting and appropriate course over varied and interest-

ing terrain.  

The age groups are (age on 31/12/23). 

U9 (over 6 on race day), U11 : 0.8km 

U13, U15 : 2.7km, 

U17, U19 : 5km 

The junior races start at 1.15pm, registration is on the day from 12.00pm—1pm and is £5 per 

runner for juniors. 

Runners compete as individuals and optionally as part of a team. 

In addition to the fell races, Hutton Roof Country Fair is a great family day out with stalls, crafts, 

local produce, home baking, children’s races, play areas, animals and more besides. 

They pride themselves on having lots of free kids activities. 

There is plenty to do for all the family and the cakes are famous country wide. You can see lots 

more about the event on the website huttonroof.org.uk 

http://huttonroof.org.uk/


Dates for the diary:- 

Clubs:- 

Sunday 15th January Closing date for Primary School Applications 

Friday 10th February School Closes for Spring Half Term 

Monday 20th February School Reopens 

Friday 31st March School Closes for Easter  

Monday 17th April School Reopens 

Parking 

Please would cars refrain from parking their wheels on grass verges or blocking the driveways 

on Scholars Chase. 

Birthdays this week and last: 

Bethan for 4th January 

Olivia for 7th January 

Emily for 13th January 

MONDAY 9th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3.30pm Dodgeball with Corey from Fleetwood Town 

TUESDAY 10th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3.30pm Tennis with Simon Ardron 

WEDNESDAY 11th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Forest School with Mrs Nash 

THURSDSAY 12th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Athletics with Corey from Fleetwood Town 

FRIDAY 13th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3:30pm Football Club with Corey from Fleetwood Town 

Preloved Uniform 

Just a reminder that Friends have lots of preloved uniform available. If you 

would like an up to date list please ask Mrs Dalton in the office.  

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOWyiPv05McCFYct2wodKwkHKw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fen.tankiforum.com%2Findex.php%3Fshowtopic%3D284109%26page%3D1&bvm=bv.102022582,d.ZGU&psig=AFQjCNFs8kXkZGWJjNyBoZDUlm

